
Layton High School  

Community Council Minutes 

March 13, 2017 

In attendance: Brian Godfrey, Kathleen Wilcox, Ryck Astle, Mike Moss, Allyne Hall 

Absent: Linda Flint, Jamie Lewandowski, Blaine Moon, Julie Reynolds, Brad Nielsen 

Reviewed and approved the minutes from the February meeting. 

Reviewed and discussed the past years School Improvement Plan: 

Layton High school has seen a 17 percent increase in Language Arts scores and 22% increase in Math 

scores.  The Administration feels that these score increases are due to the standards based grading that 

is showing student mastery and better understanding of concepts.  

Various lunch groups with the counseling department  Tues- Thurs. have shown to be beneficial for 

students. 

Mike Moss reported on some of the goals and how they were met: 

Layton High met their Math and Language arts goal and tied with their science scores. ACT Benchmarks 

show that Layton High is above the state average.  We are also above the state average on AP testing. 

Layton High school has added and will be continuing to add more CE classes.  The school gets a financial 

kickback for the CE classes that are taken and passed by our students.   

For additional information of the SIP from the past 2 years please refer to the Layton High School Web 

page under the Community Council button. 

Meeting adjourned Next meeting to be held on April 24, 2017 @ 3pm.  


